## Special Call

Terre Haute Park and Recreation Board

Board Meeting, January 18, 2017

Fort Harrison Room, Deming Park

Terre Haute, Indiana

The Terre Haute Park and Recreation Board held a Special Call Meeting on January 18, 2017, at 4:25PM at Torner Community Center, 500 S. Fruitridge, Terre Haute, Indiana 47803. Board members in attendance were President, Gordon Bryan, Vice President, Nancy Cummins, Secretary, John Wright, Park Board Member, Bobby Moore was not able to attend

The purpose of the meeting was to present and vote upon a 2017 Slate of Officers.

A Slate of officers was presented by John Wright.

President

Gordon Bryan

Vice President

**Nancy Cummins** 

Secretary

John Wright

**Board Member** 

**Bobby Moore** 

The Board approved

Vote 3-0

Adjourned at 4:30PM

President, Gordon Bryan

not present

Vice President Nancy Cummins